
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Garibaldi News 
 

May/Maggio 2024 

 

Club Garibaldi 

118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
        clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com 

Note from the President  
 
We’re sending this newsletter out early this month due to our upcoming Italian  

National Day celebrations creeping up on us very quickly.  More on this below. 

 
Please let us know if you wish to add anything to our newsletter – e.g. birthdays,  

anniversaries etc, or if you know of any upcoming Italian events that may be of  
interest to others – you can email these through to us at:  

clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com 

 
Ciao for now 

             
Linda De Gregorio  
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Italian National Day Celebrations – Sunday 2 June 2024 at Clubrooms 
 
This year we will celebrate the National Day on the actual day which is Sunday 2 June at the clubrooms from 
5.00pm – 8.00pm.   

 
Food will be provided and for catering purposes we will need your RSVP  

no later than Saturday 25 May.   

 
Please advise either Josephine t: 9348 720 or Maria t: 3838 476 if you  

will be attending.   
 

NOTE:  This is for current financial members only. 

 
 

Tanti Auguri Tony Muollo – 90 years young 
  
Tony turned 90 years on 10 March 2024 and celebrated with family and friends at his son’s 2nd hand 

bookstore The Undercurrent.   
 

Auguri Tony – we wish you all the best in your new decade.   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

The photo shows Tony with his nephew Carl Gifford, Niece Rosemarie Canderle-Cavaney (sitting) and 
daughter Mary Rayner. 
 

Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy – Football Match  
between Club Italia, Nelson and Club Garibaldi,  
Wellington 
 
Date has been set for Saturday 9 November 2024. 
 

If anyone wishes to take part in the game – this year it is being held in Nelson, please let us know ASAP.  The 
Club subsidies financial members (players) to help with travel/accommodation costs, and the weekend is 

always a great weekend away.   

 
For any member who has never come down to the game in Nelson, I can only recommend that you do – 

cheap flights are on at the moment so don’t miss out what’s a lovely catch up with our Nelsonian Italians. 



  

Annual General Meeting 

 

This has been set for Sunday 6 October, 7pm in the Clubrooms.   Please save the date for now, and we will 
advise again closer to the time. 
 
 
Condolences 
 
Our condolences go to the Leonti family of Waikanae.  Patricia Leonti, wife of  
Mariano Giovanni Mario Leonti, passed away on Wednesday, 17 April 2024.   

Both Patricia and Mariano were active members of the club for many years until they  
moved up the coast, but still attended functions from time to time. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 Italian for travellers’ course           4 May, 11 May, 18 May,  
                                                          25 May, 8 June, 15 June 
 
National Day Celebrations  2 June 
 
Annual General Meeting  Sunday, 6 October 2024 
 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy  Saturday, 9 November 


